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News from the Rotary Club of Everett, Massachusetts
Meeting: Thursday, January 30, 2014
International Rotary President Ron D. Burton said in his acceptance speech: ‘’We are in Rotary because we were invited, and because we made a choice to accept that invitation. Every day since then we’ve been faced with another choice: whether to just be a member of a Rotary club, or to truly be a Rotarian. Being a Rotarian is a commitment that goes far beyond just showing up at meetings once a week. It means seeing the world, and our role in it, in a unique way. It means accepting our communities as our responsibility, and acting accordingly: taking the initiative                making the effort, and doing what’s right, not what’s easy.’’
Our Club President Judy Lonergan expressed a similar theme at this week’s meeting.  President Judy has worked tirelessly to increase membership, get new members involved in Rotary, and to give back to the Everett community.  
In keeping with her goals for this year, the Club will be sponsoring a Soccer Tournament.  Dates that have been reserved are the weekends before and after Easter in April. There will be a tournament for kids and one for adults. Coaches from Everett High School spoke to the Club and offered their suggestions and assistance.  To sponsor a kid, Rotarians will be asked to contribute $30. To sponsor a team will be $350.  Proceeds will benefit the youth of Everett.  Please consider contributing and volunteering at the event.  As Judy said: “We need volunteers, but I will be calling and telling you what you will be doing!”   Further information on this event will appear in future newsletters and in e-mails.

Last year, Everett Rotary sponsored basketball games for special needs children of Everett.  This year, the Club will sponsor bowling, and another Valentine’s Dance at the Grace Episcopal Church in Everett on February 7 from 6-9 p.m. Please call President Judy if you can decorate the afternoon of the dance.  
______________________________________________________________________
Present…President Judy, Lester, Joe, Rev. Barbara, Tim, Michael, Janet, Carol, Diane, Everett High Principal Erick Naumann, Everett High School Director Head of World Languages Andrea Tringali, Pricile Trancoso of Capital Tax Solutions, Roberto Mazzinghy, and Oliveira’s Rest. Owner Wilten Rangel.
There were many new members and guests at this week’s meeting.  Please excuse me if I missed anyone or misspelled names.  It was great to see so many attending and great to be back.  Janet S.
And...The Club will be meeting at Oliveira’s Restaurant (745 Broadway) in the near future to experience true Brazilian cuisine.  More to follow…

Have a great week.
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